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FROM GERMANY 
  

Hello Hiro,  
  
I send you many greetings from Germany. I hope you and your 
family go it well. I have a question. There are contacts with the FIM 
and Biketrial. I think it am important. The FIM should recognize 
BikeTrial as basis for the motorcycle Trial. Many drivers are changed 
from BikeTrial to motorcycle Trial and very good drivers in the world 
championship. The FIM should recognize the B.I.U. officially. 
  
Best greetings  
Frank 

  
News No. 008 dated 12/06/2011 

DELEGATE CHANGE 
  

Hiroshi, 
  
I just wanted to inform you that I will be passing on the position of 
BIU delegate for Canada to Jeff Anderson.  
  
I would like to thank you for all the support we have received from 
the BIU and yourself especially. I believe we have done a pretty good 
job of growing the sport in Canada even with the extreme difficulties 
associated with travel to international competitions, as well as the 
travel difficulties even within our own country due to the size. 
 Without your support none of that would have been possible 
including Canadian riders winning World rounds and finally our first 
Canadian Elite rider.  
  
I myself have had some incredible experiences, ones that I will never 
forget. It has been wonderful to be a part of the BIU "family" for 
many years. 
  
The BIU has given many younger riders a chance to experience 
world class competitions, something other associations do not. I 
regret not being able to bring a World Round to Canada but 
hopefully in the future others may be able to. 
  
Thanks again for the opportunity to represent our country in this 



incredible sport. 
  
Michael Baia 
Dear Mike, 
  
First of all, I would like to write my special thanks to help B IU and 
promote Biketrial in your country for a long time, till today. You and 
your family have a lot of passion to our sport and that gave 
happiness to riders and finally you made Elite in Canada. You 
brought and guided him to the heist level in the world. I can say no 
one could ever make it except you. That is one of great things that 
you did as the Canadian delegate of BIU. Also you made NABC in 
2009 and you support my travel the year before when I visited 
Canada. It is a good memory of mine. I feel also thanks to Sherry, 
Jason and Stevie. They support you a lot! You have many good 
friends and families who support you and enjoy together. That is the 
best thing and I like them a lot. Thanks for finding next person to 
take care of Biketrial. Please give your support to him when he 
needs it. 
Could you check below details about Jeff? If no problem, I will 
inform the change to all delegates by next news. 
  
Name: Jeff Anderson 
Address: 2540 Dahlia crt Coquilam BC V3E 2P1 
Phone: 604 942 0377 
E-mail: jeff@TrialsStars.com 
  
At the end, our friendship will last forever and keep in touch. I wish 
happiness for you and your family all the time. 
  
Sincerely yours, 
Hiro 

  
News No. 007 dated 12/06/2011 

ENTRY OF 2011 WBC 
  

Up to now, we have the entry as follows. 
  

Entry of WBC 2011 
Nation 2 
Riders 14 

  
The entry will be closed on 23 June. That means you have to 
complete it before close the entry. Below is the left date to the 
deadline. Up to now no any entry list arrived to us. Please do not 
forget sending your entry list before closing it.  
  



13 days left 
  
News No. 006 dated 12/06/2011 
  
 


